
Christmas 2020 - Greetings everyone.  No newsletter this year since
it has been a rather sparse year for activities, but we are happy to let
everyone know we are well and safe.  The COVID pandemic has at
worst been a minor inconvenience for us - but we are very mindful
that for millions of others in the U.S. and around the world, this has
been a year of great sadness and hardship.   We hope you have been
spared and we sincerely hope 2021 will be a much better year for
everyone.  Wishing you and your loved ones a Merry Christmas and
Happy and Healthy New Year.  Chad & Linda


